
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tribal Membership, 
 
I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits. I am writing to share a personal update 
and express my heartfelt gratitude for the overwhelming support and well-wishes I have received from 
each one of you. 
 
As some of you may already be aware, two weeks ago on February 09, 2024,  I experienced a heart 
attack that took me by surprise. I want to take this opportunity to reassure you that I am now on the 
road to recovery, thanks to the timely medical intervention and the unwavering support of the tribal 
membership and my loved ones. 
 
During this challenging time, the outpouring of support from everyone has been nothing short of 
incredible. Your prayers, messages, flowers, cards and gestures of kindness have been a source of 
strength and comfort for both me and my family. I am truly grateful for all of you. 
 
I want to assure you that I am taking the necessary steps to prioritize my health and well-being. My 
doctors have provided me with a comprehensive plan for recovery, and I am committed to following 
their guidance to ensure a full and speedy recovery. 
 
In my absence, I have full confidence in the capabilities of The Quechan Tribal Council.  
I appreciate your understanding and cooperation as I navigate through this challenging period. I plan on 
returning to my role as your Vice President on March 05, 2024. I will keep you updated on my progress, 
and I look forward to rejoining the team at full strength in the near future. 
 
Once again, thank you for your unwavering support, and I am truly blessed to have such an incredible 
team by my side.  
 
Best, 
 
 
Vice President Ina Hall 


